SUGARMILL WOODS CRIME WATCH MEETING

SEPTEMBER 9, 2014

Called to order by President Dick Byrnes at 3 PM.  Eighteen in attendance.  New members welcomed: John & Linda Cullen, Patricia & George Dooris and Barbara & Robert Witte.  

Deputy Nancy Suto talked about recording property with COPDOTS, DNA for your property.  Mark your property and law enforcement will have special tools to locate stolen property.  She distributed a card with details.  Available at Loews is a marker pen and a number from supplier to mark valuables.  Andy McKeon is out of town. 

Treasurer reported – received $1,095, Sugarmill Woods Foundation contributed $1,000.  Balance now $5,608.85.  Motion to accept passed.  

New vehicle assigned with about 70,000 miles.  President commented the importance of walking around the car when going on duty, inspecting for damage and checking the tires.  Initial the space on back of log.  Also, treat the notebooks with care.  

Received a call from the owner of 60 Golfview Drive that someone is stealing water while the home is vacant.  He received a large bill.  

The President wrote an article for Greenbelt Magazine about crime watch and mentioned need for drivers.  Best source of volunteers is word of mouth.

Old Business: Windbreakers have been ordered in three sizes.  

Monthly stats were read.  Each item was down in August and up in July.  

October meeting will be the first Tuesday, the 7th, at the library at 3. PM.  Tom Chancey, Executive Director of Citrus County Community Food Bank has been invited to explain their success since inception early 2013.  

Meeting adjourned at 3:35 PM.   


